
 
 

The Buckingham School is concerned that every student should have the opportunity to attend school activities/obtain equipment,  
regardless of their financial circumstances.  As such, it may be possible to subsidise those students who would otherwise be unable to 
attend trips/purchase items. Please feel free to write in confidence to finance@buckinghamschool.org  if you wish to seek assistance, or 
obtain more information about Pupil Premium funding. 
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20 May 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Families,  
 

School Life Survey 
 
 
I am writing to you on behalf of our whole school community to invite you and your family to complete 
a survey regarding various aspects of school life.  
 
Our families are an integral part of the school’s success and therefore your views and experiences are 
important to us. As a school, we are exploring many avenues to get feedback from our stakeholders, 
including this survey, focus groups of students in school, and with families, as a result of this survey. 
The information will then be used to help shape the school’s growth and development moving forwards.  
 
The survey is likely to take around 10-20 minutes so, please make yourself a drink, put your feet up 
and become a part of our community and school improvement.  
 
The survey can be found here: https://forms.gle/RoRXbXUsLzb1RCNE9 
 
Should you have any issues or questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.  
 
Yours faithfully,  
 
 
 
 
 
Rebecca Branson 
Assistant Headteacher – Standards 
rbranson@buckinghamschool.org 
 

Website:  www.buckinghamschool.org 
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